
Gain 
confidence!

Interesting
activities!

Meet new
friends!

Have fun!

WE NEED YOU!

Are you a young person aged 9-16 with 
a health condition or are you a carer?

Learn 
new 

things!

Learn
skills!



Young Research Champions

Why join the group?

We need you to help us make research the best it can be 
through your own personal experiences.

We pay your travel expenses and you will receive a thank you 
voucher for your participation.

We meet every six weeks on a Saturday at Birmingham 
Children’s Hospital.

Come along to our launch meeting on Saturday 29th 
October from 2pm - 5pm at the Clinical Research Facility 
at Birmingham Children's Hospital. 

You will get to learn about research and what the group does 
and have some fun!

Interested?

Contact Carly.Tibbins@nihr.ac.uk
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